DENVER WOODTURNERS CLUB

OCTOBER MEETING

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3, 1989
7:00-9:00 P.M.
CLASSROOM AT
WOODCRAFT SUPPLY
4403 SOUTH TAMARAC PARKWAY
DENVER, COLORADO
TAMARAC/YOSEMITE EXIT
1-225
290-0007

Bill Brines will be demonstrating greenwood turning at the October
meeting.

THANK YOU, DAVID WARD!: At the September meeting David presented an excellent
demonstration on turning deep bowls from black willow. Those who attended were impressed
with his inventive approach to hollowing tall urns with small openings. David has devised a router-
driven "chisel” that looks like a cross between a hard rock miner's jack-leg drill and a praying
mantis. As the shavings flew and David turned out a beautiful bowl in record time, impressed
murmurs could be heard throughout the room.

LRAFFLIE!Y

Please bring woodturning items that you can donate to the club's monthly raffle. Wood, tools,
books, or other items related to turning are raffled at the meeting. Proceeds are used to pay club

expenses.
SHOW-AND-TELIL?

Bring your turnings for the monthly show-and-tell.

CLASSIFIED ADS
% Bill Funk of Dillon, Colorado, is interested in caravaning to the Seattle Symposium of
the American Association of Woodturners. Dates for the symposium are October 13-15. If you are
interested, contact Bill at (303) 262-8909

@ Woodfast lathe for sale. Contact Dave Hicks, Thornton, Colorado (303) 451-5999



